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To McBride-Sapperton Residents, 
 
There is an increase in theft from vehicles in your neighbourhood. Thieves will 
smash your window or punch out your door lock in search of any items.  
 
Here are some strategies to reduce the risk: 
 

 REMOVE ALL ITEMS AND LEAVE NOTHING BEHIND. 
 Garage door openers and remotes should never be left in a vehicle. 
 Wait for the gate in multi-unit complexes. 
 Report all suspicious activity to the New Westminster Police. 

 
 
For more information visit our website at www.nwpolice.org or contact our crime 
prevention team at 604-529-2446. 
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